
CHANGE OF MASS TIMES THIS WEEKEND  

Please be reminded there will be only one mass in each church this weekend due to the annual Open Air Mass on St Pauls School 
Playing field 

Saturday 6pm     HOLY NAME ESHER 
Sunday 10.30am    OLOL (open air mass) 

A request please for help setting up on the St Paul’s School playing field: 
Gazebos – 8.30am meet on Saturday  
Chairs – 8.30am meet on Sunday 
Putting chairs away after the Mass on Sunday 

We hope as many of you as possible can join us for the Open Air Mass. There will be plenty of parking in the school car park.  
International food, teddy bear’s picnic for youngsters, pimms etc.  All proceeds will go to KCAH 
 
Sunday’s weather is set to be glorious, so please bring hats, suncream, water – we want you to be comfortable during the Mass and 
socialising afterwards.  Please feel free to bring chairs/blankets/parasols 

 


